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The Indianapolis Business Journal (IBJ) is reporting that Indiana AFL-CIO's
president will ensure that union members will not disrupt the Super Bowl
festivities in downtown Indianapolis after their efforts to block Indiana's right-
to-work legislation failed.

You can read the entire IBJ article by clicking on the hyperlink above.
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